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Dear Director, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the greyhounds as they do not have a voice.  
 
I have had a greyhound as a pet and they are the most lovely dog you could ever have the 
pleasure of sharing your life.  I have friends whom also have rescued x racing greyhounds and 
they have made beautiful, loving and loyal companions.  
 
Please allow these wonderful dogs to live happy and carefree lives in their futures.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Julieanne Budgen 
 
 


